From the Desk of
Senator Betsy Johnson

HB 3147, Requires State Fish and Wildlife Director to,
before appointing Oregon Hatchery Research Center
Board members, consult with organizations that
represent certain interests and take into consideration
nominations or recommendations received in course of
consultation.

This bill will allow the people of Oregon who utilize the
benefits of hatcheries to voice their opinion and help to
shape the direction of the Hatchery Research Board.

The Oregon Legislative Sportsmen’s Caucus has taken a
SUPPORT stance on this bill and ask you to vote AYE.



